COMMUNICATION - C68

ITEM1

Special Committee of the Whole
July 8, 2020

From: Frank Pennese

Sent: Monday, July 06, 2020 2:12 PM
To: Messere, Clement <Clement.Messere@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] DEPUTATION - Clubhouse Developments Inc.

To the attention of the Office of the City Clerk:

This is to confirm that | am OPPOSED to the proposal that would subject Wycliffe and Kiloran Avenue to
additional traffic from the proposed new development.

Traffic is already congested, we don't need anymore vehicles on Kiloran. Why is the City bent on
destroying this beautiful area?

Frank Pennese

I Sesame Court, Woodbridge Ont.



